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L O V I N G  P E O P L E  T O  L I F E

Lord, We give you 
thanks for all of the 
babies released into 

adoption and we 
remember them in 

our prayers. 
Ephesians 1:16

We give thanks 
to God for Jesus 

Christ, his 
indescribable gift! 

2 Corin. 9:15

God, thank you 
for our LifeKeeper 

donors who give so 
generously 

each month.  
Phil. 1:3 

We will give you 
thanks, for you 
answered us;

you have become 
“K’s” salvation. 
Psalm 118:21

God we praise your 
glorious name and 

give you thanks 
for M’s willingness 
to listen and learn 

your word. 
1 Chron. 29:13

 Lord, we thank 
you for the courage 
that “D & P” had 
to choose the love 

story of adoption for 
their pregnancy. 

Lord we praise 
your name with 
a thankful heart. 

Please make known 
among the nations 
the things you are 
doing! Isaiah 12:4

God, thank you for 
the cheerful hearts 
of the LPC board 

members. 
Thank you for their 
gifts of time and 
encouragement. 

2 Cor. 9:7 

 God, thank you for 
touching “K’s” life 
with the revelation 
of how we are all 
adopted into the 
family of God.  

Eph. 1:5

Lord we give you 
thanks for the 
volunteers that 

spread the 
fragrance of the 

knowledge of your 
word. 2 Cor. 2:14

God, with a grateful 
heart we give you 
all praise, glory, 

and honor.  
Psalm 100:4

 Lord, let the peace 
of Christ reign in 
the hearts of the 

LPC staff as we are 
all called together 

in one body.  
Col. 3:15

God,  teach our client 
advocates how to 
lead with your love 

and speak your 
words to

 clients who are 
wrestling with their 
pregnancy decision. 

Lord, help the 
directors to not 
be anxious in 

leading but may they 
continuously lay their 
concerns at your feet. 

Phil. 4:6

Lord, as the churches 
meet today, may your 
presence be evident 
in the building with 

shouts of testimonies 
of your goodness.

Thank you Lord 
that “M” heard 

you speaking to her 
through a pregnancy 

conversation and 
was led to the prayer 

of salvation. 
Jonah 2:9 

But thanks be to 
God! He gives us 

the victory through 
our Lord 

Jesus Christ. 
1 Cor 15:57 

Lord, raise up staff 
and students in our 

schools who will share 
their faith in you so 
others may, too, may 
be set free from the 

bondage of sin. 
1 Chron. 16:8 

Today we give 
thanks to our 

Father in Heaven, 
for all our family & 
friends, both here 

on earth and 
in heaven above.

 

God you write the 
melody of your 

words in our hearts 
and draw us to you. 
May we sing songs 
of praise for your 

name sake.  
Psalm 28:7 

May we give 
thanks to God for 

LPC and constantly 
lift up one another 

through prayer.  
1 Thes. 1:2

 D E V O T E  Y O U R S E LV E S  T O  P R A Y E R ,  B E I N G  W A T C H F U L  A N D  T H A N K F U L .  C O L .  4 : 2

We thank you Lord 
for all of the LPC 
volunteers who 

faithfully promote 
your word 

from generation to 
generation. 
Romans 1:8

WE ALWAYS THANK GOD FOR ALL OF YOU, 

REGULARLY MENTIONING YOU IN OUR PRAYERS! 

1 THES 1:2

Lord, Thank you for 
your outrageous 
grace which we 
get to share with 
our clients here at 
Positive Options. 

1 Cor 1:4

                                                                                                                      GIVE THANKS IN ALL CIRCUMSTANCES; FOR THIS IS GOD’S WILL FOR YOU IN CHRIST JESUS. 1THES 5:18ELECTION DAY

GIVE THANKS TO THE LORD BECAUSE OF HIS RIGHTEOUSNESS; SING THE PRAISES OF THE NAME OF THE LORD MOST HIGH. PS 7:17

     ALWAYS GIVING THANKS TO GOD THE FATHER FOR EVERYTHING, IN THE NAME OF OUR LORD JESUS CHRIST.                                                             EPH 5:20  

WHATEVER YOU DO, DO IT ALL IN THE NAME OF THE LORD JESUS, GIVING THANKS TO GOD THE FATHER THROUGH HIM. COL. 3:17

Our hearts sing your 
praises and will not 

be silent.
    Lord our God, 

we will praise you at 
all times and forever. 

Psalm 30:12

Lord, we rejoice 
in the divine 

appointments you 
schedule at the 

centers each day.  
1 Thes. 5:16-17 

Lord, may our staff 
and volunteers thank 
you for your goodness 

and your love that 
endures no matter 
which officials are 

elected today. 
Psalm 118:1

When we grow weary, 
let our hearts be 

reminded that we can 
rise to praise 

you in the midnight 
hour because of 

who you are. 
 Psalm 119:62 

THANKSGIVING DAY

Lord, thank you for 
transforming lives 
by the renewing 
of our minds and 

enabling us to live in 
agreement with your 

will. Romans 12:2

We give thanks 
to you Lord God 

almighty for being 
our leader with great 

power.  You reign 
forever.  

Rev. 11:17

Lord, Give the LPC 
strategic team 

endurance & strength 
to persevere through 
the details & wisdom 
to anticipate how to 
prepare practically 
for any upcoming 

changes.


